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The Permanent Mission of the Syrian Arab Republic to the United Nations
presents its compliments to the Office of Intergovernmental Support and
Coordination for Sustainable Development-Department of Economic and Social
Affairs, and with reference to the email dated 8 June 2020, regarding finalizing the
arrangements of the 2020 HLPF.

The Permanent Mission has the honor to submit (attached) the full VNR
Report of the Syrian Arab Republic, to be posted online in advance of the HLPF.

The Planning and International Cooperation Commission in the Syrian Arab
Republic, will provide a pre-recorded VNR presentation in due course.

The Permanent Mission of the Syrian Arab Republic to the United Nations
avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of Intergovernmental Support
and Coordination for Sustainable Development-Department of Economic and Social
Affairs the assurances of its highest consideration.

New York, 11 June 2020

The Office of Intergovernmental Support and Coordinatio
for Sustainable Development
Department of Economic and Social Affairs




